
  

 

 

 

 

      

Newsletter 

Summer Term 

Week 7 

Calendar Dates 

June 
W/C 10th Y1 National phonics screening check 
This is the check that every Y1 child in the UK will 
undertake in the same week.   

Please can we politely request that you do not take 
your child out of school the week commencing 10th 
June. 

19th Twelve Y2 Children to KES, Sports festival 
 (Children now confirmed) 

21st Colour smash at Don Valley Stadium 9 -
 12.15pm (Children now confirmed) 

21st Parent class drop-in 2.15pm. YB will be in   
 Forest school 

26th Sports day at The Wave, parents invited.  
 Afternoon, time  

July 
2nd Year 2 Family fun evening at Nether Green 
 Junior School — 6.15pm 

4th Children’s reports to go home. Children will 
 find out their new classes for September 

10th Summer Fair  

15th Y2 leavers party in Forest School-children 
 only 

16th  Y2 leavers assembly, 2.30pm—Parents invited 

17th Whole school to Bridlington 

19th Ice Cream van in school 

19th Last day of school—No afterschool club 

 

Attendance 
Learning in school starts at 8.20am. 

School Target 95%, National Target 96%   

Previous weeks whole school attendance was 
93.8% up 0.1% 

 

Messages from the Office 

Letters this week  -   

Emails this week  -  Broomhill Library Flyer  

     -  Summer Fair information 

     -  Y2 NGJ Transition Info 

Texts this week  -                                        

Via ParentPay  -  If your child has been selected to attend 

one of the sporting events please confirm via ParentPay 

*****  

Menu -  Week 3 

          ***** 

Anyone wanting time off on Monday 17th June for 
religious observance for Eid, please complete a slip 
available at the office. 

***** 

Y2 Only - Please can you send a plain white t-shirt 
into school no later than Monday 1st July. Please 
ensure the t-shirt is named so that they don't get 
muddled!  



Clubs and Activities 
Football  -  Monday 3.15 to 4.15pm  please visit www.soccereds.co.uk-Broomhill to book.  

ART  -  Monday, 3—4pm.   Register online www.linklearning.education/register 

Choir  -  Tuesday, 3-3.30pm  -  in the hall   

Martial Arts  -  Tuesday 3pm-3.45pm (in the EYFS unit) - for Y1 & Y2s only        
      email craig@xmartialarts.co.uk to book. Need to sign up again with Craig 

Hockey/Tennis — Wednesday 8/5, 3—4pm. 8/5, 15/5, 22/5, 5/6, 12/6, 19/6 

French  - Thursday, 3-4pm  
 
Music lessons - Thursday all day.  Register online www.linklearning.education/register 

 

 

Traffic outside school 
Once again there is illegal parking outside school on the double yellow lines.  This is a danger to all 
our children.  Please find alternative legal parking!  

Have you experienced a near miss from traffic outside the school?   

If you do, please call the police non emergency 101 number to make a report. These incidents will 
contribute to the councils decision making process re traffic control measures around the area. 

 
Teatime and Breakfast club 
Please clear any outstanding payments for last 1/2 term.  

We have had a number of children in breakfast and afterschool club that have not been booked in 
via ParentPay.   Please check that you have selected all the dates that you need.  If dates are not 
selected your child will not show on the list and could result in the number of spaces available being 
incorrect.  Another parent may select any available dates resulting in no space for your child. 

If your child is off ill please ensure that any booked places are cancelled otherwise you will be 
charged. 

Engineering Competition 
All our children designed an invention for 'If you were an engineer what would you do?' back in 
March. Tens of thousands entered this year.   

Some of the children were awarded a Distinction : Jocelyn BB, Olivia BB, Emily GB, Fatima YB, 
Heath YB, Thomas BB, Bobby BB, Millie YB, Rafa YB, Alfie GB and Dhairya BB 

  

Distinction Shortlisted (these children made it to the final judging  panels for each age group) 

Kobi YB, Sajid BB, William BB, Elaina OB and Kayan OB.  

With Catherine YB being the overall winner 

 

Well done to all our children.  


